The June 2010 General Meeting of Gulfstream Sailing Club was held on June 8th at the
Downtowner. Board members present: Astrid Hunton, Commodore; John Gehrig, Vice-
Commodore; Lee Williams, Rear-Commodore; Linda Gossett, treasurer; Janis Walkow,
secretary, was absent. Past commodores in attendance: Ross Hunton, Chris Woolsey, Frank
Junken, and Bob Anglin.

Since | was absent from this meeting as was my backup | am constructing minutes from several
peoples notes. Some items are not reported.

MSYV to waive reading the minutes from the last meeting.

Treasurer’s Report: Linda Gossett reported: There is $4,914.93 in the Lake account. There is
$5,416.16 in the club account. Vanguard account $74,416.19.

Guests:

Guest were:
Mike Price mike@thetrinton.com
Manya Lowry manyalowry@yahoo.com

Membership:

No input

Lake Report:

One Sunfish race was May 22 with 4 boats 2A and 2B. The next race is June 12
Kids level Il class ended June 5. Level | started May 16

Summer Camps in June, July and one week in August.

There are a few kids racing

Adult level I class June 19, 20, 26. Next class is July 10, 11, and 20.

Reduced price membership for any registerded in learn to sail.

Social:

Beach party is scheduled for August 14", The following people volunteered to help organize
and run it...

Chris W., Robin & Scott, Becky, Mike and Marilyn, Jim and Betty Lou.



Ocean Race:

Dan Wheelan on Wind Pirate won the GSC Fort Lauderdale to Key West trophy this year. Wind
Pirate had the best placed finish for a GSC boat.

The following GSC boats participated in the Hospice Regatta: Empty Nest, Commotion, In Sync,
Bandana, Wind Pirate, Survivor, The Office registered but did not race.

ARC — Wind Pirate 4™, Empty Nest 3", Commotion 2™
PHRF — Bandana 3"
Cruising Canvas In Sync 4"
Boats all had many GSC member on them and a fun day was had by all.

The Gulfstream Hospice Trophy is presented to the GSC boat with the best finish. The trophy
will be updated and spend the next year at the Hunton’s for the 2" place ARC finish.

Beer cans race start this month. We have a race scheduled for 6/19. No interest in racing or
organizing. So it was cancelled. Future dates are 7/24, and 8/7.

We have the 3" race in the 5 race Summer series scheduled for July 18™.
Cruising:

Three boats had a great sail Memorial Day weekend to Bimini. The story and pictures will be in
the next Tiller Tales.

In-sync, Commotion, Permanent Vacation are planning a 2 week trip to the Exumas. Leaving
June 18" Anyone interested in Buddy Boating can speak to Lee.

Open Business:
Ships Store had put in the first order for shirts and shorts.

We want to create fun and eye catching t-shirts, and we want club members to have a say in
the process. We need a catchy saying for our t-shirts. So your goal is to tjink of something
catchy, fun, a bit “racy” for our t-shirts. Winning phrase will win a t-shirt.

The club will be holding a contest with the winner receiving a gift from the ships store.

Take a picture of a GSC burgee hanging from your vacation location and submit the picture
and story to Tiller Tales. The burgee will be replaced by the club. All entries will be tossed into a
hat and the lucky winner will be chosen.



New Business:

Members/Cruisers/Guest — Sam and Margie were introduced. They are back for a visit, their
boat is in Grenada.

Astrid adjourned the meeting at ???.

Respectfully submitted, Janis Walkow Secretary



